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Dear contact:

On behalf of The Bureau of Labor Statistics and JOLTS team, thank you for your continued support of JOLTS.

We understand that your time is valuable, and we are truly grateful for the effort you put into providing your firm’s data each month. Your contributions play a vital role in producing reliable economic insights that benefit businesses, policymakers, and communities nationwide.

Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions you may have about JOLTS. Once again, thank you for your participation! 

Best regards,

David R. Sigmon
Data Collection Center Manager
Bureau of Labor Statistics
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